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On Monday 8th February we 

celebrated the start of Chinese New 

Year with a whole school assembly. 

Year 6 helped me with the 

presentation; sharing the work they 

have done in class. This year we are 

celebrating the year of the monkey. 

On Thursday Reception Class shared 

their learning with the rest of the school. They made lanterns, 

took part in cooking and tasting Chinese food and performed a 

dance. The whole class achieved Star of the Week for their 

fantastic assembly! Well Done to all of Reception Class—you are 

all superstars! 

Safer Internet Day 

Tuesday 9th February was Safer 

Internet Day. All classes watched and 

discussed film clips ‘play your part for 

a better internet’ based on making the 

internet a better and safer place.  

Mr Turner led an assembly the 

following day to reinforce these 

important messages.  

Don’t forget – E-safety 

workshop for parents is 

on Wednesday 27th 

April at 2.30p.m. We 

hope to see lots of you 

there! 

Year 6 Residential Visit 

On Wednesday Year 6 set off on to 

Windshields Farm Hexham for 

their  3 day residential visit. 

 

The children have had an exciting 

time canoeing, climbing, abseiling 

and cam & concealing! 

 

As always everyone gave 100% 

effort, tried all of the activities and conquered some fears! 

It is always a pleasure to take our children away as they are 

so well-behaved and well-

mannered and are such good 

company! We are very proud of 

them. We will upload some 

pictures on the school website 

as soon as we can! 

 

Enjoy your rest at half term Year 6 and my apologies to 

parents for all the dirty washing! 

The Year 3/4 Football Team  

played their second league matches at The 

Alun Armstrong Centre on Thursday. The 

team played well. There were only 5 players 

so they played all of the games including a 

friendly!  Well done to Dylan C, Patrick B-A, 

Aaron B, Alec G and Jamie W for 

representing our school so well.  

 

Thank you to parents for  

transporting children  

to and from the event. 

PTA Valentines Disco 

Thank you to all the children 

and parents who came along 

to the disco last night. The 

event was well-attended. 

Thanks to the PTA for organising this—

everyone had a great time! Thank you also to 

the girls from year 5 Emily O, Grace G & 

Amelia B for the fantastic face painting! 

We break up for half term today and school re-opens on Monday 22nd February. Thank you to all our children for 

working so hard this half term and making our school a happy place to be.  Thank you to parents too for your support 

with your child’s learning and all aspects of school life. —it is very much appreciated! 

Have a restful half term. 

Wendy Gill & Staff 



 

 

 

5th February 2016 

Class Nominations  

 

 Reception           Finley P 

 Class 1                Lucy R 

 Class 2            Daisy J 

 Class 3             Keira T 

 Class 4              Ellie S 

 Class 5  Ethan  W 

 Class 6  Guy B 

 

Superstar of the Week! 

*  Keira T * 

 

Well Done 

 

 

12th February 2016 

Class Nominations 

  

 Reception            Whole Class 

 Class 1          Jacob C      

 Class 2   Aimee S 

 Class 3              Kayleigh B 

 Class 4              Jake P 

 Class 5  Lucy E 

           Class 6              No nomination 

 

Superstar of the Week! 

*   Aimee S  * 

 

Well done 

 

 

         

        

5th February 2016 

 

          Reception        Lily J        

          Class 1         Keira B 

          Class 2         Abi T 

          Class 3          Abigail W 

          Class 4         Bobby D 

          Class 5         Scarlett S 

          Class 6         Beau B 

 

 

 

 

 

12th February 2016 

  

         Reception       Lily H          

         Class 1  Scarlett H 

         Class 2  Esme S 

         Class 3   George R 

         Class 4  Isabel D  

         Class 5  Alicia M 

         Class 6  No Nomination 

 

Well Done for producing 

such fabulous writing! 

    

    

    

    

ATTENDANCE 

Week Beginning:  

5th February 2016 

Class 6 

100 % 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Week Beginning:  

29th January 2016 

Class 5    

97.3% 

Good to Be Green  

Lucky Dip Winners 

 

    

 KS1     Daisy B-W

  

 KS2          Kate S 

Good to Be Green  

Lucky Dip Winners 

                 

  

 KS1              Ethan R    

  

 KS2              Ruby A 


